Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility: Statement regarding pharmaceutical company responses to its report “Benchmarking AIDS”
The Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, regarding pharmaceutical companies’ responses to its report “Benchmarking AIDS”.  The report and company responses are available here:
http://www.business-humanrights.org/Documents/ICCRAIDSresponses 
6 November 2006

In reaction to our report "Benchmarking AIDS" many companies produced thoughtful responses for the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre.  Several responses included positive policy changes since the report was published.  Many companies also expressed their willingness to engage with ICCR and other stakeholders to improve their access to medicines programs.  We welcome this positive movement and openness to engagement. 

 

ICCR sent a draft copy of this report for comment to each company, typically to the chief executive, before publication, and in time for our research deadline of April 15th, 2006.  In addition, our Expert Advisory Panel, including representatives from investment banks, universities, and non-governmental organizations, commented on the draft report and methodology.

Benchmarking AIDS is a tool to improve pharmaceutical company performance on access to medicines questions, and we are pleased that so many companies are using it in this way.  ICCR members, as always, welcome further dialogue with industry on these points.  
